
    

INTERNET SAFETY DAY 2024 - PARENTS INFORMATION MEETING

29th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

On Tuesday 6th February we will be joining a UK wide initiative in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2024.
Safer Internet Day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, which 
calls on everyone to help to create a better internet. Using the internet safely and positively is a key 
message that we promote in school through our e-safety lessons and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a 
great opportunity for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver throughout the year. 

The theme of this year is how we can change children’s attitudes and behaviour online in the future. In 
school we will be learning about kind and unkind behaviour, and what to do and who to tell if 
something is not right.  

We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day at 9 am on Tuesday 6th February in 
the Hall. There will be a short presentation and some advice on how best to support your children with 
technology. There will be refreshments and all parents and carers are welcome.

To help you with this, the UK Safer Internet Centre have created some free activities and information 
for parents and carers which are available at: https://saferinternet.org.uk/saferinternet-day/safer-
internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers We have also put some useful links at the end of the letter from 
Parents & carers | Childnet

We look forward to welcoming you.

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Marsters
Computing and e-safety leader



    



    


